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20 February 2024 

 

HALF YEAR RESULTS CALL DETAILS 

Peet Limited (ASX: PPC) expects to report its results for the half year ended 31 December 2023 on 
Thursday 22 February 2024. A conference call will be hosted by Brendan Gore, Managing Director 
and Chief Executive Officer, and Brett Fullarton, Chief Financial Officer. 

The call will commence at 10:00am AWST on Thursday 22 February 2024. 

Participants can register for the conference by navigating to https://s1.c-
conf.com/diamondpass/10036389-6dnh6s.html 

Please note that registered participants will receive their dial in number upon registration. 

Pre-registration fields of information to be gathered: Full Name, Company, Email & Phone Number. 

To join the conference, simply dial one of the numbers provided, enter the passcode followed by your 
PIN, and you will join the conference instantly. 

This ASX Announcement has been approved in accordance with the Company’s published 
continuous disclosure policy and authorised for released by the Chief Executive Officer of Peet 
Limited. 

 

Dom Scafetta 
Company Secretary 
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